
 

 

 

Dear Guests 

 Regarding scheduled repair work to be done on the outside walls of the building. 

 

Hotel new Hankyu Osaka Annex 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of the Hotel new Hankyu Osaka Annex. 

We would like to inform you about the repair work that is scheduled to be carried out on the 

outer walls of the building. Details of the operation are written below. We would like to 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding and 

cooperation.  

 

Construction 

period: 

 

June 17th 2020(WED) ~ November 30th 2020(MON) 

※Postponement due to the weather may result in the change of the schedule. 

Work period: Scheduled from 9:00am ~ 18pm 

Work activities: Assembling of the gondola lift and scaffoldings. Repair work on the 

outer tiles that may include removing and replacing of said tiles. 

※There will be usage of power drills that may cause some noise and vibrations. 

 

 

 


